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Dear Parents 

 

As we come to the end of another success-

ful year at Robert le Kyng, we have a few 

goodbyes to say.   

Three of our excellent STAs from the 

SNUG are retiring—Mrs Sabell, Mrs Green-

halgh and Mrs Everitt. 

All three joined the school in 2010 and be-

tween them have clocked up 21 years of ser-

vice the SNUG.  We would all like to thank 

them for their dedication and hard work to 

give children from the SNUG the best pos-

sible education. 

We also wave “Adios” to Mrs Henderson who 

is emigrating to Spain with her family.  She 

has taught almost every class in the school 

at one point or another and we thank her for 

the support that she has given us all. 

Looking forward to September, I will still be 

supporting the work of another Swindon 

School and so Mrs Mackinnon will continue to 

step up to the role of Headteacher when I 

am out of the building with Miss Bagnall as 

her deputy. 

That just leaves me to wish a very restful 

and enjoyable Summer and to remind you 

that we start back on Monday 4th Septem-

ber ready for another exciting year! 

As we no longer have a school crossing patrol man, please can you use one of the two pedestrian 

crossings when trying to cross the main road.  Thank you 

Happy, Healthy Me Week 

 

The children across the whole school 

have had a fantastic week experiment-

ing with different types of foods and 

sports. From yoga to archery and ve-

gan food to gluten free, they have all 

got involved and tried something new. 

We would like to say a huge thank you 

to all the staff, volunteers and helpers 

who were involved in this week and 

made it all possible. 

Mrs Fisher and Mrs Abson 

 

Choir T-Shirts 

 

Please could you have a look at 

home to see if you have any 

choir t-shirts as Mrs Townsend 

is missing a few. 

 

Thanks 
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7/7/17 Infant Voices festival 

7/7/17 Reading Breakfast 

7/7/17 End of year reports 

11/7/17 Swimming lessons (current year 2) 

11/7/17 PSHE (year 5) 

17/7/17 Class changes (year 1) 

19/7/17 Year 1 Welcome meeting 

19/7/17 Year 2 Welcome meeting 

19/7/17 Year 6 Welcome meeting 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 

letters by contacting the office. 

 

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Have you thought about the library? 

 

Over the Summer the children can join 

and take part in the reading challenge. 

 

This is a great time to try new books and 

authors to see if you like something new. 

 

Happy Reading 

 

 

Braeside 

 

The children had a fantastic three day residential 

trip to Braeside where they got to experience new 

and challenging activities including rock climbing 

and a zip wire.   

They were all extremely well behaved and demon-

strated all the RLK values. 

We were all proud of their resilience and mature 

attitudes even when extremely tired. 

 

Thank you to all the staff involved. 


